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Founders' Message

We wanted to take this opportunity to share an exciting announcement about
our company’s latest accomplishments: receiving four awards from the
California Landscape Contractors Association (CLCA)! For this year’s North
Coast Chapter Achievement Awards, Landesign C&M took home the following
awards:

1st Place Award for Dr. Wilkinson’s Resort, Category of Medium Commercial
Installation

https://mailchi.mp/landesign-inc/top-5-drought-tolerant-shrubs-for-the-north-bay?e=[UNIQID]


1st Place Award for Oakmont of Novato, Category of Large Commercial
Installation

1st Place Award for Wild Oak Saddle Club, Category of Medium Commercial
Maintenance



1st Place Award for Queen of the Valley, Category of Large Commercial
Maintenance

Browse through more of the Award-Winning Projects we’ve done over the
years! 

https://www.landesign-inc.com/portfolio/award-winning-projects.php


The CLCA’S Awards program reflects the association’s commitment to
promoting professionalism within our industry. The program is designed to
recognize outstanding performances by chapter members, foster company
pride in superior workmanship, publicize our industry, and encourage business
for CLCA contractors and suppliers. We are honored to have our work
recognized by this prestigious program. 

Here at Landesign C&M, we’re extremely proud of our accomplishments and
our devoted team members who work tirelessly to help us be the best we can
be. We look forward to continuing to serve the needs of our community in the
future. 

Sincerely, 

John and Denise Fitzgerald 
Landesign C&M, Founders

5 Drought-Tolerant Shrubs for the North Bay

Few elements in a landscape affect the appearance of a property the way a
drought can. The team at Landesign can help you select and incorporate the
best drought-tolerant and low water use plant choices for your property. Be
sure to read next month's issue for 5 excellent drought-tolerant groundcover
options! 

If you’re looking to enhance your landscape with drought-tolerant plants,
contact us today to get started. 

https://www.landesign-inc.com/contact/




We hope that you’ve enjoyed this month’s newsletter! Please let us know if
there is anything you’d like to see in future newsletters by replying to this email
or contacting us here – we look forward to hearing from you!

Do You Have a Landscaping Project in Mind?
Click here to contact us and get started!
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